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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

14.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Horvath,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you 
today to discuss the fee waiver for the 21st Annual County of Los Angeles 
Leadership Conference. As you may be aware, the conference is a significant 
event that brings together leaders from various sectors to share knowledge, 
network, and collaborate on pressing issues.

In the past, the conference has been a great success, and we have been able 
to provide a valuable experience to our attendees. However, we have 
received feedback from some participants expressing concerns about the fee 
waiver per car. They believe that the current fee waiver is not sufficient to 
cover the costs associated with attending the conference, such as parking, 
fuel, and vehicle maintenance.

To address these concerns and ensure that the conference remains 
accessible to all, I would like to propose a reduction in the fee waived per car. 
By doing so, we can help alleviate some of the financial burden on our 
attendees and make the conference more inclusive.

Here are a few potential options for reducing the fee waived per car:

1. Offer a sliding scale fee waiver based on the distance traveled: Attendees 
who live further away from the conference venue may be eligible for a higher 
fee waiver to help offset their travel costs.
2. Partner with local parking facilities to offer discounted rates: By negotiating 
discounted parking rates with nearby parking facilities, we can help reduce 
the overall cost of attending the conference.

I believe that implementing one or more of these options would not only 
address the concerns of our attendees but also demonstrate our commitment 
to making the conference accessible to all. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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Vv  Citizen
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